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Dear Council Members, 
	I am writing in support of Council Resolution 20-0231R: "Bringing Back Victory Gardens". My name is Kristian Pumphrey and I am a Senior at Green Street Academy in the Agriculture program and I support this resolution for increasing availability and access to community gardens and victory gardens because I worked on building my own this summer during Youthworks and I was able to experience the benefit it had on my family. With this pandemic going on community gardens will help decrease the chance of getting COVID and having to go to the store. It will also help make communities more sustainable in the long run by creating a healthier environment. 


Thank you,
	Kristian Pumphrey 
	Green Street Academy 
	7/31/2020
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